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Dear Rena Schumacher 
  

Congratulations! 
  
The Office of Supplier Diversity (OSD) has determined Schedule 10 Specialists, Inc. is eligible to participate in 
Broward Health's (BH) Supplier Diversity Program. 
  
The OSD has received and validated your firm's certification documentation from one of BH's approved certification 
partners to document your firm as a Certified Diverse Vendor in accordance with BH's Supplier Diversity Program 
policy. 
  
The following are BH's approved certification partners: 
  

• Broward County - Small Business Development Division 
• Palm Beach County - Office of Small Business Assistance 
• Miami Dade County - Office of Small Business 
• State of Florida - Office of Supplier Diversity  

Broward Health Medical Center 
Broward Health North 

Broward Health Imperial Point 
Broward Health Coral Springs 

Chris Evert Children's Hospital  
Broward Health Weston 

Broward Health Community Health Services 
Broward Health Physician Group 

Broward Health Foundation 
  

Broward Health Weston 
Broward Health Community Health Services 

Broward Health Physician Group 
Broward Health Foundation 

  



• School Board of Broward County - Office of Supplier Diversity and Outreach  
• National Minority Supplier Development Council (NMSDC))  
• Women Business Enterprise National Council (WBENC)  

  
Your firm's eligibility status as a certified diverse vendor is valid thru 02/27/2015. You are encouraged to visit our online 
certified diverse vendor directory at www.browardhealth.org/diversity to view your firm's diverse vendor status 
information and view BH's current procurement opportunities.  
  
During the certification period, you are required to maintain current contact information in Broward Health's 
VRS. Any changes in your firmï¿½s ownership, managerial, and/or operational control, please notify the BH 
approving certification partner that certified your firm, immediately. 
  
Thank you for your interest and participation in Broward Health's Supplier Diversity Program.  
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
LaRae P. Floyd, Manager 
OFFICE OF SUPPLIER DIVERSITY  
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